
First Five Years: Year 3 2021-2022 

Newly Qualified Teachers +1 

Teachers currently due to finish their NQT 
year, or complete it the 2021-2022 
academic year, are falling between the NQT 
and ECF approaches. 

At the Redhill College for Leadership and 
Development we are determined to 
provide high quality CPD for them. 

These teachers are entitled to 5% 
additional protected time. We have decided 
to group this time together at the end of 
each half term so NQT+1’s can engage with 
in depth CPD together. 

Each half term, a half-day session will be 
offered by the College. The remaining half-
day should be directed by individual 
schools. This offer is available to both 
Primary and Secondary colleagues. 

Our half-day sessions will be offered on 
two different days each half term, so 
schools can spread the impact on cover. 

Lunch will be available from 12:30 on each 
day. 

The session will run from 13:00 to 15:00

You can book onto these sessions via the College website by visiting: 
www.redhillacademytrust.org.uk/redhill-college 

Schedule of sessions 

Week 
beginning Days offered Location Focus 

11th October 
Wednesday 
Thursday 

The Bolsover 
School 

Embedding a positive culture for 
learning 

13th December 
Monday 
Tuesday 

The Redhill 
Academy 

Making it stick 

7th February 
Monday 
Friday 

The Redhill 
Academy 

Revisiting the importance of subject 
knowledge and curriculum 

28th March 
Tuesday 
Wednesday 

The Bolsover 
School 

Grouping and tailoring 

23rd May 
Tuesday 
Thursday 

The Redhill 
Academy 

Deepening assessment, questioning 
and feedback 

18th July 
Monday 
Tuesday 

The Bolsover 
School 

Continuing your professional 
development 
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